@ Outlook

Re: Bristol Harbor Commission vacancy

From Melissa Cordeiro <mcordeiro@bristolri.gov>
Date Mon 2/24/2025 9:14 AM
To george burman -

Cc  DeputyClerk <DeputyClerk@bristolri.gov>

Dear George,

Thank you for your email and for extending your best wishes to the Harbor Commission. We have
received your request to no longer apply for the open position on the Commission and to step down
from serving on the advisory board. Please be assured that we will notify the Town Council accordingly.

We appreciate the contributions you have made and wish you all the best in your future endeavors

Welssa Cordeira
Melissa Cordeiro / Town Clerk
Town of Bristol, Rhode Island

10 Court St Bristol, RI 02809
P:401-253-7000 F: 401-253-2647
E: mcordeiro@bristolri.gov

From: george burman <g! >
Sent: Sunday, February 23, 2025 8:28 PM

To: Melissa Cordeiro <mcordeiro@bristolri.gov>
Subject: Re: Bristol Harbor Commission vacancy

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. When in doubt,
contact your IT Department

Dear Melissa,
At this time | also must regretfully resign my position as a member of the Harbor Commission
Advisory Board also for health reasons.

George Burman
On Sun, Feb 23, 2025 at 12:53 PM george burman _ wrote:
Dear Melissa,

Please express my best wishes to the Town Council and the Harbor Commision, but | will no longer be
interested in applying for the open position on the Commission. On Doctors orders, | must limit my



